
 Awareness at Widnes Library
Tuesday 3rd October, 10am-11:30am

This free event is a chance for professionals,
adults and those simply with an interest to come

together in a friendly and informal setting to
chat, learn and to share experiences.

Refreshments and biscuits will also be provided. 

Please book via Eventbrite.
For more information, please contact

Izzy Ashley via
isobel.ashley@halton.gov.uk or phone

0151 511 5314

Please join us at Widnes Library as part of Dyslexia Awareness
Week to learn about dyslexia and what support is available from
the library. We’ll also be joined by a volunteer from the Cheshire

and North Wales Dyslexia Association who will share their
experiences and provide some coping strategies. 
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